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NSW Workforce Development Update: 
Inpatient Management Training 
 
In 2017, the roll out of Inpatient Management of Eating Disorders commenced. 
This has continued through 2021 with 75 health professionals from across 
NSW attending a practical skill training workshop on 15th July, 24th August, 8th 
and 21st September virtually, preceded by an online module. The training 
consisted of two streams, one for children and adolescents and one for adults..  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The training was attended by professionals from Illawarra Shoalhaven Local 
Health District, South Eastern Sydney Local Health District and Murrumbidgee 
Local Health District.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


